MurEhz, Patrick

From: TABOADA, RAYMOND Capt USAF AFSOC 1 SOSFS/S30 <raymond.taboada.3
@us.af.mil>

Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 2:36 PM

To: Murphy, Patrick

Subject: RE: Shipping address for breath alcohol instruments

Signed By: raymond.taboada.3@us.af. mil

Patrick,

After further thought I think the best thing currently is to have our EQ decertified until we can properly maintain the

certification.

Before we proceed | have one question; after we decertify the EQ what is the process to re-certify it?

Feel free to contact me on my cell phone 307-275-2253. Thank you.

-VR-
RT

RAYMOND TABOADA, Capt, USAF
Operations Officer, 1 SOSFS
Hurlburt Field, FL

Comm: 850-884-6415

DSN: 312-579-6415

Cell: 307-275-2253

From: Murphy, Patrick <PatrickMurphy@fdle.state.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 9:41 AM

To: TABOADA, RAYMOND Capt USAF AFSOC 1 SOSFS/S30 <raymond.taboada.3@us.af.mil>
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Shipping address for breath alcohol instruments

Please see attached.

Patrick Murphy, Ph.D.

Department Inspector, Alcohol Testing Program
Florida Department of Law Enforcement

2331 Phillips Rd.

Tallahassee, FL 32308

(850) 617-1280 (work)

(850) 274-1338 (cell)

(850) 921-3787 (fax)



PLEASE NOTE : Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Your e-mail messages may, therefore, be subject to public disclosure.



